
                                                   MARC Mtg. March 7th 2024 
 
The meeting took place at the Law Enforcement Center with Meteorologist Andrew Arnold giving a 
presentation on Weather Watch training and what and how to report sightings to the weather service. 
Very well received and very informative. 
 
At 9:00pm Dennis N8ERF brought a short Amateur Radio club meeting to order.  There were 
approximately 15 members in attendance.   
 
By- Law Changes - Dennis N8ERF- Dennis asked for a motion to approve the by-law changes.  Lee 
KC8ITI made a  motion to approve the by-law changes that were discussed at the February meeting. 
David N4DBR seconded the motion.  The motion to change the by-law that says information can be 
shared by other means than a newsletter passed. 
 
A second change was also brought before the club along those same lines.  Dennis N8ERF asked for a 
motion on the floor to accept the new by-laws.  Ric  KD0RMK  made a motion. Seconded by Will 
K8VFO. Passed. 
 
Salvation Army Key -Lee KC8ITI- Changes in the door locks and the WI-Fi system at the Salvation 
Army Building have been made.  Club members have been asked to use the north east entrance when 
coming to a club meeting. 
 
Chris-KB8UIH – Reminded us of the MS Walk on April 27th and the Dow Run/Walk on June 1st.  Chris 
is looking for operators to sign-up to help with each of these worthwhile events. 
 
The meeting ended at 9:25 pm. 
 
Respectfull Submitted, 
Linda KC8MUD 
MARC Secretary 


